Devanee Winn

From:

Karen Tucker

Sent:

Thursday, July 25, 2019 10:21 AM

To:

Devanee Winn

Subject:

[External] Re: 7.25.2019 BOA Packet

Hi Devanee,

Im sorry, I will not be able to attend. I have an appointment that came up at the last minute. I also feel it would be at the best interest of the Board if I resign my service. I'm sorry. Thank you for the opportunity.

Sincerely

Shannon Tucker

On Thursday, July 25, 2019, 08:32:17 AM CDT, Devanee Winn dwinn@cityofmesquite.com wrote:

Good morning,

Please let me know if you will be attending tonight's BOA meeting. I am trying to make sure we have a quorum.

Please take a moment to complete the City of Mesquite <u>customer satisfaction survey</u>.



Devanee Winn

Senior Administrative Secretary | Planning & Zoning 1515 N Galloway Ave | Mesquite, TX 75149

T E X A 5, (972) 329-8380 | dwinn@cityofmesquite.com | www.cityofmesquite.com





